Allen, Amber

From: Jun

Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 11:11 AM
To: HPD Preservation

Subject: 1317 Monroe

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***
Dear Staff members,

| am writing in support of saving the house on 1317 Monroe, in Travis Heights. We are losing so many of our beautiful
homes that contribute to the lovely historic fabric of our neighborhood.

Surely there is a way for the owner to honor the unique character of the house by saving at least the front and setback
and build an addition that fits into our neighborhood.

Please do whatever you can to convince them that demolition is extreme, unnecessary and hurtful to our community.
Thank for all your efforts.

Sincerely,

Susie Mauldin

Alameda Dr

Austin

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





